
 

Charity Number: 1102098 

 

Sponsored Readathon 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This half term we are running a sponsored readathon. Your child will bring home their very own 

sponsor form, if they would like to take part they simply read as much as they can during the half 

term break, log their achievements on the reverse of the sheet, and ask if any friends or family would 

kindly sponsor them for their efforts. We look forward to seeing who will be our top readers! This is 

not only going to help us with our current fundraising campaign to refurbish our school library but 

will also help your child develop with their reading too. Upon our return to school (week 

commencing 24th February) please return your form and any sponsorship money you have managed 

to collect – no matter the amount. As a well done, every child who has taken part will receive a small 

prize.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 


